
STUDENT BULLETIN

Thursday, April lh, 1966

JUST ARRIVED: Applications for the new G. I. Bill. Those de­

siring a copy may pick one up in the Admin. Bldg.

REGISTRAR
* * * * *

PLAY NIGHT: Remember the evening of intramural recreation this 
Friday, April 15 .

* * * * *

Spiritual Emphasis Week will begin next Monday, April 18, with Rev. 
Wesley Hurst. The first meeting will be Monday evening at 7:30 p.m. 
After that we are on the abbreviated class schedule. Let us pray and 
prepare for the meetings.

* * * * *

MAIL. Are you not getting mail? Perhaps someone has been trying to 
send you some money! The post office informed us that mail 
incorrectly addressed is being returned to the sender. The 
correct form is:

Sender

612

Your Name 
Northwest College 
P.0. Box 579 
Kirkland, Wn. 98033

Your box number must not be listed as part of the address.
It is being confused with the box numbers at the post office. 
The place for your box number is in the lower left-hand corner.


